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NIGERIAN UPSTREAM PETROLEUM REGULATORY COMMISSION
GENERAL NOTICE FOR PROJECTS UNDER THE 2024 BUDGET

A. The Nigerian Upstream Petroleum Regulatory Commission (NUPRC) a Parastatal under the Ministry of Petroleum (MPR) with its
headquarters in Abuja, FCT intends to undertake the procurement of Goods, works and services of various projects under the 2024
Budget.
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